
 
 
 

CHEMICAL SOCIETY 
NUCLEAR MAGNETIC RESONANCE DISCUSSION GROUP 

 
 
The 22nd meeting of the Group will be held under the chairmanship of Dr. E. W. Randall at 
University College, Gower Street, London, on Tuesday, 19th December 1972, in the New 
Chemistry Theatre of the Christopher Ingold Laboratories. 
 

Programme
 
10.30 Coffee and reception 
 
11.00 'Dynamic NMR – practical problems and some solutions' by J.Edgar Anderson 

(University College,London). 
 
11.40 'Deuterium magnetic resonance at natural abundance' by J.M.Briggs,L.F.Farnell and 

E. W Randall (Queen Mary College, London). 
 
12.20 'Some doubly resonance studies of silicon and tin compounds' by J. D. Kennedy, W. 

McFarlane and J. M. Seaby (City of London Polytechnic). 
 
1.00 Lunch 
 
2.15 Group business – help us with the Group's policy statement*. 
 
2.30 'Studies of the stereochemical aspects of aryl propanol amines' by Susan Jones 

(Chelsea College, London). 
 
3.00 'Experience with NMR spectrometer/computer hook up' by Peter Bladon (University of 

Strathclyde). 
 
3.15 'A simple NMR/IR/MS data processing technique for the automatic laboratory' by M. 

McIver (ICI Corporate Laboratory, Runcorn). 
 
4.10 Tea 
 
STOP PRESS:  Dick Bramley of A.N.U. Canberra and Warren Procter of Varian Palo Alto will 
also speak if their schedules permit. 
 
* N.B. Re Group business – please note and be prepared to comment on the following 
tentative ideas. 
 
The 23rd meeting planned for Colchester, April 5th, is to be a Dutch-British meeting, 
including 4 C13 papers from Holland.  Their bias is for organic compounds including 

macromolecules.  We would like UK contributions to fit in and perhaps embrace C13 studies 

of relaxation phenomena too.  This is not so tentative.  If we arrange a return in 
Holland could you attend? 
 
Alternatively we might organise our Anglo-French, sorry Franco-British, series of 
meetings.  Could you ever get to Paris? – by charter? 
 
We have a meeting at Canterbury on the stocks.  Should we hold this in September 1973 or 
April 1974.  Should we have a meeting in the North first. 
 
For our next International meeting St Andrews 1975 has been suggested.  1974 is popular 
with some!  What is your view? 
 
For almost all future meeting we should invite a plenary lecturer and establish a major 
theme.  Do you agree or disagree? 
 
         E. G. Cummins, 
         Hon Secretary/Treasurer. 
 
 


